
 

Holland Massachusetts Board of Health 
Meeting Date: July 18, 2000 

Members in attendance: John Robbins and Dave Kowalski 
Meeting Opened: 7:30 PM 
Meeting Closed: 9:45 PM 

 
John motioned, Dave seconded – Meeting Opened 7:30 PM. 
 
Minutes of last meeting were reviewed and accepted as written. 
 
Norman Corriveau (East Brimfield Road) came in for well permit.  He needs both well and septic 
system.  John informed him that septic is normally done first.  He has a perk test from 1997 – 
Arthur was called and told us that perk is still valid.  Mr. Corriveau was told we must know exact 
location of tank and proposed location of well before we can issue permit. 
 
Ralph Verrier (Brush Dump Engineer)– came in to talk about wood chip pile ownership.  Mr. 
Kaitbenski claims to own pile.  We said we would find out.  John recommended we get a new 
lock for the dump.  Mr Verrier informed us that loam pile was ready and was for “town use only”.  
Talked about pile of accumulated wood and Mr. Verrier said he would talk to fire chief about 
burning it. 
 
Bill Davis – redoing septic system.  Asked if they could have prompt action.  John reviewed blue 
print & application.  Mr. Davis was told that the plan would be forwarded to Arthur Quinn and we 
should have results soon.  Told fee would be $225.00. 
 
Doug Dillingham (Sturbridge Road)– Well permit.  Review plan for well and verified distances 
from septic etc. Well permit was granted. 
 
Peter Frei- requested permit to attach garage to septic system.  We informed him it was OK to 
do attachment and issued permit 071800-3 to allow attachment. 
 
John motioned, Dave seconded - Meeting Adjourned 9:45 PM 
 
 


